Matt Muspratt

Porirua City Council

Dear Matt

Re: Network Utilities Plan Change

The Pauatahanui Residents Association would like to thank you for the opportunity to be

represented on the Network Utilities working group and to comment on the draft

Network Utilities Plan Change.

PRA is supportive of the draft Plan Change as circulated by Gina Sweetman on 30

January 2013.

PRA believes that the Plan Change as proposed

- enables PCC to meet its obligations under the National Policy Statement on

Electricity Transmission by defining the Electricity Transmission Yard and Electricity

Transmission Corridor

alerts landowners and PCC officers to proposed activities requiring compliance with

NZECP:34

- does not seek to replace the existing status of activities within the rural zone with

additional or unnecessary constraints or consent costs on landowners

PRA would like to continue to be involved and would be pleased to attend any further

meetings and/or hearings on this matter.

Yours sincerely

Diane Strugnell

On behalf of Pauatahanui Residents Association